
 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk  

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard  

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850  

 

Subject: Staff Assisted Rate Case Proceedings  

  Lake Idlewild Utility Co.  

  Docket Number 150236-WU 

 

We live in Lake Idlewild Estates in Fruitland Park, Florida and we have read the 
transcripts/comments in regards to the huge increase Lake Idlewild Utility Company is 
proposing. Our water pressure is fair but we know a lot of homes in our development have poor 
water pressure. When a utility company chooses profits over performance, ratepayers should be 
concerned, if not outraged. We oppose the proposed water rate increase.  We have senior citizens 
and families living in Lake Idlewild Estates. We have people who can barely pay their bills now, 
who could be stuck with a bill that’s over 50% larger, for something they need in order to 
survive and we don’t think that’s fair.  

We have a few questions:   

1. What is the particular water-related purpose for the rate increase?  

2. How was the rate increase calculated?   

3. What would the increase go towards?  

 

Respectfully, 

Robert and Mary Dickinson 

4137 Bair Avenue 

Fruitland Park, FL 34731 

Dickinsonmr@gmail.com 
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